BULLETIN – JULY 2023



JO LYNN ALTVATTER, CHAIRMAN

HEALTHY AUXILIARY

It's time to start preparing to be a Healthy Auxiliary and that's easy to do.

- Election and Installation of Officers and Installation Report done in MALTA or forwarded to the Department Secretary
- Bond Paid MALTA is open; if you need a hard copy of the application, ask someone for help. All Auxiliaries should have approved STANDING RULES even if the only item is for the Treasurer to pay the Bond. Think of this as a cost of doing business and pay your bill.
- Your last Quarterly Audit (April thru June) along with your membership status should be given to your Post Commander
- Pay your District Dues
- Do your Audits on a timely basis and forward them to the Department Treasurer
- Review and work on our Programs (Department/National) and REPORT the work you have done
- Pay dues on a minimum of ten members
- Hold a minimum of ten business meetings a year

Remember to check MALTA for more information on the Extension and Revitalization Program, it's under Member Resources.

The requirements are easy. All Auxiliaries should work towards being HEALTHY!